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The first outreach “Operation Good Samaritan” of St. Mark’s Cathedral 
on the 18th April 2020 at Lingarajpuram, was a grand success. 
 
 
Here are some of the reflections: 
 

Dear St. Mark’s "You are absolute angels for this great act of kindness in 

these difficult times." 

 

Dear Sirs," Thank you profusely, since I was really concerned as to how I 

would provide food for the family after the next few days, my rations were 

running out." 

 

Dear Presbyter, “You and your generous team have been an answer to so 

many needy people’s prayer, by providing us a great package of essential 

commodities”. 

 

Dear Pastor, I can only thank you and the members of your church from the 

bottom of my heart for organising this donation and distribution to the really 

needy”  

 

Dear Sir, “May God bless you all at your church” 
 

 
 

ROUND -2 



With such encouraging words, the second area selected for distribution of “Dry 
rations” was at SEVANAGAR, the place where the Community Care Sub 
Committee runs a Clinic.   

 

               Cecilia English School Premises  
   Very close to our community medical clinic. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We sang “We shall overcome” and Rev. Dr. Vincent Vinod Kumar, Presbyter In-

charge of St. Mark’s Cathedral, Bangalore, led the gathering with a prayer. 

 

The distribution: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Ms. Hannah Bhuneshwari, the Municipal Corporator of BBMP Ward 

59 for providing a convenient and a safe place along with necessary infrastructure 

and refreshments.  



THANKS to Mr. Ravi, for not only helping in 

getting this school to open its doors for this 

humanitarian work but also helped in 

identifying 90 of the neediest persons to 

whom the packets of dry rations were to be 

distributed.  

 

Thanks to Mr. Suresh Simon for 

coordinating the arrangements at the venue 

 

 

A total of 100 packs of “Dry ration” were ordered and leaving behind 10 packets for 

the church staff as decided by the Pastorate Committee, the rest 90 packs, with each 

pack containing the following, were distributed: 

 
 

Our team was led by Dr. Vincent Vinod kumar, Presbyter-in-Charge, and consisted 

of PC members – Dr. .A. Ebenezer, Mr. Jeba Kumar, Mr. Leslie Pearson, and Mr. 

Kevin Simon, volunteers - Mr.David Pichamuthu, Mr.Robinson Doss, Mr.Louis 

Rao, and Mr.Suresh Simon. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next area for distribution will be in the area of Neelasandra, Viveknagar and the 

operations will be carried out during the next week. 

 

Thanks to all the members of St. Mark’s Cathedral, for their encouragement, 
support & prayers.  

Particulars Kgs Particulars Kgs Particulars Kgs 

Rice 5 Oil 1 Tea 0.5 

Atta 2 Dhal 1 Sugar 1 

Rava 1 Salt 1 Soaps 2 


